
November 1, 2017

Mark Your Calendar
11/2 Picture Retakes
11/7 PTO Meeting, 9:30, PTO Room
11/10 10am - 3rd Grade Choir Program
11/11 FREEDOM Color Run
11/13 - 11/17 Holiday Food Drive
11/20 - 11/24 Thanksgiving holiday
12/5 PTO Meeting, 9:30, PTO Room
12/11 Penguin Patch Christmas Shopping
12/11 Texas Roadhouse - PTO Spirit Night
12/15 10am - 4th Grade Choir Program

Get up-to-date information at tomballisd.net, 
canyonpointepto.com, 

and www.facebook.com/CPEsPTO

Canyon Pointe Elementary

@TISDCPES

Like our facebook page and follow us on twitter

If your child was absent for Picture Day, or they 
just need to have retakes for any reason, mark 
your calendar, you may return the package on 
November 2nd for school Picture Retakes. 

Annual FOOD DRivE Nov 13-17
Our Annual Food Drive will begin

on November 13th and end on
the 17th. We will be partnering

with St. Anne’s in Tomball
again this year.  A flyer
will be coming home with
a list of items needed.

This is an excellent example
of kindness to teach our students! Thank you for 
supporting our food drive and helping families in need! 

Notes from the Front Desk
Morning Choir, Bells and Clubs have started!
If your student is a member of any of these groups,
someone will meet them in the morning at the back
door for Choir and the front door for clubs to direct
them. The front door unlocks for all other students 
at 8:10.
Also, parents, if your child rides a daycare van from 
school in the afternoon, please notify them when 
your child will not be riding the van.  The daycares 
have many stops to make and if they are trying to 
locate your child, this delays the whole process.  
Thank you for your assistance.

www.facebook.com/CPESPTO

Reminder Doors open at 8:10 am this year. 
Great Expectations Assembly will begin at 8:30am.
The tardy bell rings at 8:40 am.

ThANksGiviNG Holiday
November 20th - 24th
Students have the whole week of November 22-24th 
off for Thanksgiving! We hope you have a wonderful 
holiday with your family and we’ll see you back on 
November 27th! 

Grade Music Program
On Friday, November 10th at 10AM, 
Our 3rd Graders will be presenting their 
Fall Choir Program. You can visit Mr.

Nolde's webpage for more details.  Just go to the Canyon
Pointe web page, Click on "About Us" in the menu tabs
and click on "Staff Directory."  Please subscribe to this
page to get music updates throughout the year. 



CPES is continuing our Amazon Wishlist that you
can order from to provide the exact items needed for
Moore Elementary School in CFISD. 

Visit this web address to provide supplies for their
school: https://goo.gl/X5WTdb

wishlist

FREED OM Color Run

We want to thank everyone for their Freedom Color
Run Pledges. Our event will take place on 
veteran’s Day, November 11th, 2017 to honor our
service men. Our local boy scouts will be presenting 
a Flag Ceremony, there will be prizes, a raffle, and
our veterans will also get a FREE entry to run in 
the event!

This is a wonderful family event for all our students,
family, and neighbors! The money raised from this
event will benefit CPES students by helping to 
provide them with a Running Track and Playground
Sun Shades.

Congratulations to our Top Fundraising Class in the
School who will receive a Pizza Party!

Ms. kayda - 4th Grade
with $1500 in pledges!

We can’t wait to see you all splashed in color!

for Moore Elementary

Box Tops
Our library is STILL collecting Box Tops! 
Turn in all Box Tops to the CPES Library in your grade
level’s container.

Freedom Color Run, Trunk-or-Treat, Holiday Parties,
Competitions, Musical Presentations Day and best 
friends are just a few of the special things captured in a
yearbook.  We are excited and happy to announce that
the 2017-2018 yearbook design is underway and we are
looking forward to capturing those wonderful, fun-filled
moments of our little shining stars!  You should see this
year’s order forms coming home soon. if you have any
photos you would like to submit for yearbook review,
please register and upload them on the following 
website: http://www.replayit.com/r/.

News

school Cash Online
Paying for school items just got easier! 
Log in and see what your child is 
eligible for. It’s Convenient, Easy to 
Use, Safe, Secure and Saves Time! 

https://tomballisd.schoolcashonline.com/ 

Even though we ask for a change of clothes to be
present in each students backpack for emergencies,
sometimes a trip to the nurse is still needed for 
clothing items. With that in mind, as we enter the
Fall/Winter months, we are in need of some season 
appropriate clothing donations:

4 Boys Sizes 6-12         4 Sweaters/Zip-up hoodies
4 Girls Sizes 10-14 4 NEW Hairties/Ponytails

The PTO would like to Thank all of our 
hospitality volunteers that have donated food 
for our health screenings and the Nacho Lunch 
for our teachers and staff.

If you are interested in helping with PTO Hospitality
to donate food items for future events, please 
email info@canyonpointepto.com to be placed
on an email list that will inform you of future needs. 


